
New Family  
Referral Program 

We would like to thank current TCS families for promoting and spreading the word 
about all the wonderful things that TCS has to offer. Word of mouth recommendations 
are the best way to promote our school.  

 

How it works: Parents/Guardians will receive a $250 tuition credit for each new  
family they formally refer to TCS (up to 4 families per school year). Tuition credit will 
be applied to the referring family’s account after the new student has been accepted, 
completes enrollment, and attends school. 

 

Eligibility: Parents/Guardians with an enrolled student and paying tuition to TCS are 
eligible to receive the referral credit. The credit does not apply when referring a   
sibling of a currently enrolled student.  

 

Rules: 

 Referring family will have to be identified on the online application in the “How did 
you hear about us” section. 

 Notifying the Admissions Office or sending an email after the application has been 
submitted does not meet the eligibility requirement. Referrals may not be made 
retroactively. No exceptions will be made to this requirement. 

 The referred family cannot be in the school’s database concerning a previous    
enrollment or have a child who was previously enrolled at TCS. 

 The new family must enroll and attend TCS before the tuition credit is applied.  
 Enrollment criteria for the new student must be met. The final decision for family 

acceptance comes from school administration. 
 Referring families may earn up to four (4) referral credits per school year. 
 The tuition credit will be applied to your overall family tuition bill, not toward each 

child within your family. If you have paid your tuition in full for the year, the credit 
will be applied toward the next school year tuition.  

 
 

For additional questions, you may contact Shannon Brantley (sbrantley@trinitydublin.org) 


